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I am a resident of Whitstable, and i am writing to object in the strongest possible terms to the proposed 
development of 2000 homes in Blean. 
I am shocked and appalled that this should even be considered in such an area. 
There are more than plenty developments in the surrounding area, as to ensure that these homes should not be 
built. 
I have looked at the so called mitigating projects, including a doctor’s  surgery etc and they in no way compensate 
for The amount of traffic and pollution Peace, tranquility and the treasured wildlife More pressure on schools and 
the NHS Higher risk of floods Sewage problems which are already disgusting in Whitstable Over population, creating 
a sense of claustrophobia due to the already built up area surrounding Whitstable, feeling akin to losing an 
important open space for the mental and physical wellbeing of the local population 
 
If you allow this project to go ahead, shame on you… Whitstable, Blean and surrounding areas deserve better than 
this, 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Wendy Danton 
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